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10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 

KS2: e-safety Workshop  
 

On Thursday 16th November we will be holding an e-safety workshop at Colmers Farm 

Primary School from 2pm – 3pm for parents.  
 

Being online is an integral part of children and young people’s lives. Social media, online 

games, websites, and apps can be accessed through mobile phones, computers, laptops 

and tablets – all of which form a part of children and young people’s online world. 

The internet and online technology provide new opportunities for young people’s learning 

and growth, but it can also expose them to new types of risks. 

The e-safety workshop will discuss and provide information about how children and young 

people use existing technology, the risks involved and how to protect them from harmful 

content online. 

 

We would encourage as many parents as possible to attend this workshop but please note 

that the workshop is not suitable for children due to some of the content that will be 

discussed.  

 
 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Williams 
Headteacher  
 
 


